
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 25th November

Dear Parents,

It’s unusual not to see everyone on a Friday to end our week but I hope you all had an
enjoyable extra day off whilst staff worked hard for Inset day.

Uniform
We’ve noticed recently that we have some standards of uniform slipping with our youngest
students. Please can I remind you, as per our Uniform Policy, that all children should be
wearing both tights and jumpers during the winter months. The weather can suddenly turn
very cold very quickly and we want all of our students to be suitably warm and comfortable.
In addition, there have been increasing numbers of students who are missing ties or wearing
incorrect shoes, please can you ensure you are following our expectations within Atlantic
Academy. Further information and clarity in regards to our uniform can be found through the
school website.

Christmas Events
As December approaches, we see an increasing number of in school events and activities
taking place. All dates are shared weekly in our newsletter but we aim, where possible, to
also share information and flyers as events happen.

This week we will see our community Bingo taking place. It would be wonderful to see as
many people as possible attend for the first of our Festive activities. In addition, we will be
opening our Christmas Post Boxes. If your child would like to share a card with a child in
another class, please ensure the name of their class is written on the Christmas Card - this
makes it easier to ensure everything ends up in the right place.

Alongside the Bingo, we have several other events and dates we would like to highlight to
parents:

● Christmas Sing up Day - December 9th from 20 pm
● Christmas Fair - December 7th from 3 pm
● Christmas Nativity - December 13th 1:30 pm
● Christmas Nativity - December 15th 1:30 pm and 5:30 pm

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible for all the events we are hosting!

Miss Heppell

November
28th November - Last week of

Primary Enrichment
29th November - NHS Hearing

checks Reception

December
1st December - Community Bingo
2nd December - Medieval Banquet

- Year 5
2nd December - Greek Day Year 4
5th December - Christingle Service

(Reception and Year 1)
5th December - NHS Weights and

measures - Year 6
6th December - Christmas Movies
7th December - Christmas Craft

Day
7th December - Christmas Fayre
8th December - Primary Parents

Evening
8th December - Christmas Jumper

Day
8th December - Celebration

Assemblies
8th December - Christmas Movies
9th December - Christmas Sing up

day
9th - Last Day of Ordering for

Christmas Lunch
13th December - Christingle

Service (Year 3 and 4)
13th December - Nativity

Performance
14th December - Christmas Lunch

15th December - Nativity
Performance

16th December - Staff Pantomime
16th December - Christmas Parties

http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/parents-information/school-gateway/
http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/parents-information/school-gateway/

